From: Jeanette Vizzard

Sent: 29/10/2024 4:27:36 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2024/1409 submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am concerned about the proposed extension of the jetties at the new development "The Moorings" at
Crescent Road, Newport.

My concerns relate to the overly large extension of the jetties which will encroach on the waterways. I
live opposite this site in Rednal Street, Mona Vale and use this stretch of waterways as do my
neighbours, surf clubs and dragon boats and many others. There is enough congestion in the area as it

1S.

The scale of the jetties is not in keeping with the surrounds. I am also concerned that with the large
vessels that are to use the proposed jetties, an unavoidable disturbance of the seabed will occur.

Thank you for considering my submission

Yours sincerely

Jeanette Vizzard
54 Rednal Street, Mona Vale





